March 16th 2014
Dear Parishioners,

Thank you for your kindness in attending the reception at Sacred Heart Parish Hall on
March 10t where we introduced the ONE Campaign. I am grateful for your interest and
support as we begin to reach for our parish goal together.

As your Pastor, [ have the responsibility of asking those who have been blessed by God to
consider sharing their gifts. Please prayerfully consider a pledge to the campaign that can
be fulfilled over the next four years. In addition, consider answering the challenge to build
up our faith by committing yourself, along with your family, to faith formation and
community service. It is Bishop Soto’s hope that this portion of the campaign will spark a
true revival in the heart of every parishioner in our diocese. This is my hope and prayer as
well.

In order to build momentum and reach out to even more parishioners, please make your
decision and mail your individualized pledge card within the next 5 days. Your lead gift will

inspire others to make sacrifices in support of this historic project.

With your help, we will reach our goal and continue to make Sacred Heart and the Diocese
of Sacramento a sign of God's presence and love in our community.

If you have already made your pledge to the campaign, thank you for taking the steps to
make the ONE Campaign the success | know it will be.

Be assured of my prayers for you and your family. Again, [ urge you: Join the ONE revival.

Sincerely in Christ,

Rev. Bernardin Mugabo



